
MINUTES
WAYNESVILLE PARKS AND RECREATION

ADVISORY COMMISSION
APRIL 13, 2004

Chairman Kenny Mull called the meeting to order at 6:40 pm.

In attendance were; Kenny Mull, Dot Evans, Lee Starnes, Wallace Messer, Rhonda Schandevel,
and Michael Smith. Ed Moore was absent with an injury.
Wallace made the motion to approve the March minutes as read. Lee second and all were in
favor.

Old Business:
The Spring Dance for April 2 was changed to May 21.
There is no plans for the Skate Park at this time.

New Business:
On-going programs in Aquatics are still full.
The Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday was a big success as the weather cooperated this year. The
Easter Bunny made an appearance and there was candy for all.
An Aquathlon is scheduled for this Saturday from 8:00 am until 2:00 pm.
A round robin tennis tournament is scheduled for April 16, 17 & 18. Registration is $20.00.

The monthly review was distributed. We have 2,176 memberships and 2,762 members. March
visits consisted of, residents 34.21% and 65.79% non-residents.

There being no further business, Dot made the motion to adjourn and Wallace second. All were
in favor. 7:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Michael Smith


